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Mr. Steven V. King 
Executive Director and Secretary 

April 17,2014 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 

Re: Advice No. 2014-14 
Electric Tariff Filing - Filed Electronically 

Dear Mr. King: 

Puget Sound Energy, Inc. ("PSE") hereby submits proposed revisions to its electric Schedules 50 
and 54 for street lighting. This filing, pursuant to RCW 80.28.060 and Chapter 480-80 WAC, 
proposes revisions in the following electric tariff sheets: 

WN U-60, Tariff G - (Electric Tariff): 
31 st Revision of Sheet No. 50 - Limited Street Lighting Service 
3rd Revision of Sheet No. 50-B - Limited Street Lighting Service (Continued) 
2nd Revision of Sheet No. 50-C - Limited Street Lighting Service (Continued) 
33rd Revision of Sheet No. 54 - Customer-Owned Street Lighting Energy Service, 

Sodium Vapor and LED 
1 st Revision of Sheet No. 54-E - Customer-Owned Street Lighting Energy Service, 

Sodium Vapor and LED (Continued) 

The primary purpose of this filing is to implement changes to allow customers to take advantage 
of more efficient LED and sodium vapor lighting by providing for the conversion of mercury 
vapor lighting to LED or sodium vapor and movement of those converted lights to Schedule 53 
or Schedule 54, as appropriate. This filing also reflects the addition of compact fluorescent 
lights to Schedule 50. 

This filing does not increase rates for existing lights, but rather allows and encourages the use of 
more efficient lighting that uses less electricity per lumen. 

The tariff sheets described herein reflect issue dates of April 17, 2014, and effective dates of 
May 30, 2014. Posting of proposed tariff changes, as required by WAC 480-100-193, is being 
made by posting the proposed tariff sheets on the PSE web site immediately prior to or 
coincident with the date of this transmittal letter. Notice to the public under the provisions of 
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WAC 480-100-195(3) is required which PSE will provide in accordance with WAC 480-100-
193(1). 

Please contact Mr. Lynn Logen at (425) 462-3872 for additional information about this filing. If 
you have any other questions please contact me at (425) 456-2110. 

Enclosures 
cc: Simon J. ffitch, Public Counsel 

Sheree Carson, Perkins Coie 

so 
Director, ate Regulatory Affairs 


